
I Am Unique – In school workshop with Tpet      
 

Monday/Wednesday Kindergarten Parents and Caregivers, 

On Friday, September 28 we will be having an in-school workshop with Teachers Pet Learning 

(Tpet). From 9:00-11:00 in the morning, we will pretend to board a train… All Aboard! 
There’s no time to waste! 
Our train conductor is waiting to take us on an unforgettable “I Am Unique” journey. This 
train ride guides students in self-discovery based on their gifts, interests and talents. Students 
become authors and artists as they explore how special they are! Cross curricular activities 
include music, movement, art, storytelling, writing and more. Hurry! Train tickets are selling 
fast! 
 

Each child will make and take home a personal poster. Please save this poster for “Special Person of 
the Day” that is coming up in October and November. When it is your child’s turn to be “Special 
Person on the Day”, send in their poster to share with the class. More details will follow. 

The fee for this workshop is $12.00 and will appear on your child’s Power School account. It can be 
accessed through the parent portal on Power School. That fee is based on full class participation. The 
fee may change due to total number of students participating. Please go to your child’s Power 
School account and pay this fee by Thursday, Sept. 27. 

We require 5 volunteers to help with this in-school workshop. If you are able to volunteer next Friday, 
Sept. 28 from 9:00-11:00, please email me at kathyn@eics.ab.ca or fill out the bottom of this form and 
return it to school on Wednesday, Sept. 26.  

 

Thank you, 

Kathy Noel 

----------------   -------------  --------------  ------------------------------- 

I am able to volunteer on Friday, Sept. 28 from 9:00-11:00  

  

_____________________________________    email address _______________________________ 

      (Print volunteer’s name) 
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